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"People Helping People"

Over 3,500,000 meals served since March 2020!

Donate NOW!
In The News!

Mercury News Wish Book Update

After a very busy holiday season, we have raised over $50,000 --
double our goal-- through the Mercury News Wish Book. Thank you
to everyone who has and continues to support us and our mission.
Read the full story HERE.
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Project Innovation Grant Challenge Winner

Hunger at Home was selected as a Project Innovation Grant
Challenge recipient from the NBC Universal Foundation. We are so
grateful for the support that enables us to continue helping community

members facing food insecurity. Read the full story HERE.

Partnership with Chef's Market

Chef's Market has innovated a new way to support local businesses

and those experiencing food insecurity! When you purchase a meal

through Chef's Market, you are also providing a meal for someone in

need through Hunger at Home. Waich to the video below learn more
or click here to order a variety of specialty cuisines.
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The People Who Help People

Meet Michelle Armenta, Operations Manager

Our Operations Manager, Maria Armenta, is just one example of our

wonderful staff that works tirelessly to eradicate hunger. Maria says,

"We've all come from being laid off, and yet everyone is hardworking
and dedicated.”

MicHELLE ARMENTA
Operations Manager

Contact Us!
(408)318-0038
contacti@hungerathome.or




